
October 23th, 1926

Lieut,-Colonel A. L. Saunders,D.S.0., 
Room 1025, 52 Broadway, 
y»w York City.

My dear Colonel:-
I am this morning in receipt 

of your letter of October 26th, and the same mail 
brought me one from Hemphill, Hoyes & Co. I 
shall be very glad indeed to answer their inquiry.

Thank you for asking about the 
family. They are all very well and looking forward 
to getting into a house soon. The University has 
bought the Baumgarten house,- ball room, swimming 
bath, and all complete. We have probably told you 
about this house some time. 7’e are all very tired 
of living in the hotel.

I saw Royal Ewing last evening. 
He is looking well and doing well.

With all good wishes for your 
new business venture, 1 am,

Yours faithfully.


